2025 MEET THE TEACHER

Please come along to our “Meet the Teacher” sessions.

This is a wonderful opportunity to hear about all the things our children will be
doing this year as well as some general school reminders.

All meetings will be in the school hall from 8:30am-8:55am.

The presentation shared by the stage leaders will be made available on the
school website on Friday 28 February 2025.

Tuesday 25 February
8:30am-8:55am in the hall
Support Unit

Wednesday 26 February
8:30am-8:55am in the hall
Kindergarten
Year 1
Year 2

Thursday 27 February
8:30am-8:55am in the hall
Year 3
Year 4
Year 5
Year 6

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

Mrs Demos

Principal



